
Elementary Contact: Tresa Virden,                              

tvirden@nemo.k12.ar.us 

Middle School/High School Contact: 

Johnna Setzer, 

jsetzer@nemo.k12.ar.us 

Red Hawk Virtual Academy 
 

 

 

 

Elementary Procedures 

Elementary Virtual Academy will be a thumb drive based program.  Teachers will download 

lessons, videos, and other information onto the thumb drive.  These thumb drives will hold two 

week of lessons. There will be paper copies that will go with the lesson.  The school will provide 

a Chromebook and the thumb drives.  Internet will not be needed to complete the lesson, but the 

students will need to zoom (which requires internet) or facetime with a teacher.  They may also 

need to email teachers from time to time.  We are expanding our school internet to reach all of 

our school parking lots which will allow students opportunity to access the internet in the school 

parking lots.  We are planning an open house night for virtual students on August 4th to allow 

parents to come and see the thumb drives in action and ask questions.  Thumb drives and 

students work will be returned every two weeks and a new thumb drive and packets will be 

distributed at that time.  If you need more information please let me know.  If you are interested 

in your students attending through virtual academy, please let me know. 

 

Middle School 
 
Middle Virtual Academy will be an online program.  Teachers will assign work and tests through 

our Canvas Learning Management System.  They will also upload at least one video lesson a 

week for the students.  The students will have zoom meetings with a teacher during the week.  

The school is providing a Chromebook for the students.  The students will need internet access 

or will need access to transportation so they can access the school’s Wi-Fi from the vehicle (we 

are expanding our WIFI to reach further and will release more details later).  We are having an 

open house August 4 to provide more details and information. 

High School  

High School Virtual Academy will be an online program through Virtual Arkansas.  The student 

will have classes through Virtual Arkansas.  The school is providing a Chromebook for the 

students.  The students will need internet access or will need access to transportation, so they can 

have access to the school’s Wi-Fi from the vehicle (we are expanding our WIFI to reach further 

and will release more details later).  We are having an open house August 4 to provide more 

details and information. 

 


